JCUA RECEIVES PERFECT SCORE
FROM THE MISSISSIPPI HEALTH DEPARTMENT

The Mississippi State Department of Health regularly inspects drinking
water supply systems. After a January 12, 2016 inspection of the Jackson
County Utility Authority East and West Water Supply System the JCUA
received a technical managerial and financial score of 5 on a scale of 5.

This 1s a continuation of a perfect record for the JCUA’s Public Water
System since it was tasked by the Mississippi Legislature in the aftermath of
Hurricane Katrina to build a public water system in its service area in Jackson
County.

The 5.0 continued rating is a tribute to the dedicated and hard working
staff and employees of the JCUA’s public water enterprise. The JCUA
continues to expand its water and retail systems in the service area assigned by
Mississippi, who will make all efforts to maintain safe and reliable drinking
water supplies for the citizens of Jackson County.



